
This year we would like to show our appreciation to
our mail and trash professionals by gifting them

gift cards for the holidays!
If you would like to participate, please drop off
money to either 120 North Village Cir. or 195 North
Village Cir. in an envelope with your address listed
by the 16th of December. 
We have two separate mail professionals 
so providing your address will help 
us to know which driver you are 
wanting to give the gift to!

THE VILLAGES AT SPRINGBROOK FARMS

Happy December neighbors!

It’s hard to believe that we

are just a month shy of

welcoming a new year! We

wish you well as you celebrate

various holidays with family

and friends!
I M P O R T A N T

Dates:

Communication 
Updates:

Don’t forget to check out 
our community website!

There you can find
important forms, an

updated monthly calendar,
service request form that

goes directly to Penn
Equity. 

https://townesvsbfpalmyra.
org/

December 22-Jan.3rd: 
Students will be on

holiday 
break from school

December 25:
Christmas 

Holiday. Please drive
carefully

as we anticipate
heavier traffic

throughout 
the neighborhood
during the Holiday

festivities.



THE VILLAGES AT SPRINGBROOK FARMS

Upcoming/ Recently
Completed projects:

 Tree Saplings being planted
around neighborhood 

1. It is still a priority to install two
more Children Playing signs (upon

entering both sides of
neighborhood). We hope to have

this project complete in the
beginning of the new year. Thank

you for your patience. 
2. We are working on hiring a tree
management company to do tree
maintenance on identified trees.

Completed:
1.

As your HOA board, we
meet monthly to ensure

we are doing due diligence
to our community and 

neighbors! 
We work hard 

“behind the scenes” to ensure 
our neighborhood is a

beautiful and fun place to live!

It is the season for 
holiday lights! Here are a few 
places around Central, PA that

put on light shows during
the holiday season!

Hershey Park Christmas Candy Lane
Hershey Sweet Lights

Krasley Christmas-Lancaster
Christmas Magic in York

Let There Be Light-Lancaster
Koziars Christmas Village-Bernville

1.
2.
3.
4.
5.
6.

From all of us on your HOA
board, 

we are wishing you all a 
happy holiday season 

and a wonderful new year!!

We kindly remind you, we are
always looking for volunteers for 

the different 
committees within the board!


